OFFICE OF THE
DEPUTY COMMISSIONER
KEAMARI - KARACHI

No. DC (Keamari)/K/1).50/2024
Dated: 07/06/2024

Phone: 021-99334016-7
Email: dc(a}kcamari.gos.pk

To,

The Mukhtiarkar,
Sub-Division Baldia,
District Keamari,
Karachi.

Subject: - SEALING OF PREMISES LOCATED AT PLOT NO 8 BALDIA TOWN

Karachi Metropolitan Corporation’s letter

With reference to the Director, Katchi Abadi,

No.DY.DIR/K.A/KMC/130/2024 dated 24™ April, 2024 and the subsequent decision taken by the

District Intelligence Coordination Committee vide No. DC (Keamari)/K/1246/2024, dated 7™ June,

2024, in pursuance of the Hon’ble High Court of Sindh’s order vide C. P. No. D-2042 of 2021, you are

to
hereby directediseal the premises located at Plot No. 58 (old No. 1726/599) situ

Baldia Town, Karachi.

ADDITIONAL DEPUTY COMMISSIONER-I
KEAMARI

Copy for information to: -

1. The Senior Superintendent of Police, District Keamari, Karachi.
2. Office file.




